
Hi ______________, 

 

You may have recently heard that Florida Medicaid recently decided to include reSET and reSET-
O to their Preferred Drug List (PDL) effective January 1, 2023. reSET and reSET-O are 
prescription digital therapeutics (PDT) developed by Pear Therapeutics used in conjunction with 
standard treatment for people diagnosed with substance use disorder or opioid use disorder.  

  

Our understanding is that Florida Medicaid members at _____________healthcare plan will now 
have access to these treatments as part of the formulary. I have become more familiar with these 
PDTs through the Mental Health and Substance Use Employer Learning Collaborative led by the 
Florida Alliance for Healthcare Value. The information presented during the Employer Learning 
Collaborative, including both academic and real-world findings, demonstrated its clinical 
effectiveness as well as its reduction in healthcare costs due to decreases in emergency department 
visits and inpatient stays.  

  

Given the continued crisis we face with addiction and substance abuse in Florida, we are 
encouraged with this new tool to help our covered members tackle addiction. I am eager to learn 
more the actions that ____________ healthcare plan may have to put in place a similar policy for 
coverage for self-funded insurers. Please let me know if there is anything more you need from me 
or who I should follow up with to address this request as soon as possible. 

 

Thank you. 


